
TRUSTEE MEETING, JULY 10, 2014 at DPW Facility on Lockehaven Road 

The meeting was called to order by Mary Quintana, Chairperson 

Attending were Richard Henderson, David Stewart and Will Shoemaker, Sexton. 

The minutes of the June meeting were read and accepted. 

 

Sexton Shoemaker noted that the extra cost of $300 for opening a lot at Lakeview 

This spring was due to the wet condition and location of the gravesite, causing him to 

 hire a vendor with less heavy equipment to open the grave. 

The extra money to be taken from the sale of lots. 

 

The next discussion was the New 2014 Bill SB 219 recently passed by the Senate 

And which will not affect the Town of Enfield as we only sell the Right of interment 

And not the actual land where the burial takes place. 

 

The subject of indignant burials at Countryside Cemetery was discussed and Will 

Suggested that we choose Lots # 800 thru 803 (four lots as the best place for this 

Item. This was approved  and voted on by all three Trustees. 

 

The meeting was closed at 7:00 P.M. 

Respectively Submitted, Richard M. Henderson, Secretary 

  

 

 

 

 

 


